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The 4-H Town Chronicle

Box 4444

4-H Town, AB H4H 4H4

May 1, 20XX

Dear Editor:

The 4-H program is a non-profit organization that thrives because of the support it receives from the local community. Upcoming in our calendar of activities is a bottle drive to raise funds for our club. We were hoping you would be able to publish this from November 1 to 14 to help us publicize for this event.

The 4-H Town Multi Club will be holding a bottle drive on Saturday, November 15, 20XX to raise funds for our annual Achievement Day. 4-H members will be coming door to door between 10 am and 1pm to collect empty bottles. If you are interested in donating your cans and bottles, please pack them up in a garbage bag or box for us to take away. We would ask for your help and generosity to make this event a success, please look for us this Saturday as we are out and about the community.

Donations will also be accepted and anyone who would like to help out is more than welcome. Please call Jack Smith, 4-H Town Multi General Leader at (444) 444-4444 for more information.

Thank you for your assistance,

Yours Sincerely

John Smith

4-H Town Multi Club Reporter

Box 44 

4-H Town, AB H4H 4H4 

Phone: (444) 444-4444

